
STOP THE PROPOSED 
GOLDENDALE  

PUMPED STORAGE 
DEVELOPMENT

In the name of “clean energy,”  the proposed 
Goldendale Pumped Storage development in 
Washington could create “unique significant 
and unavoidable adverse impacts” to Pushpum, 
a Yakama Nation sacred site. We believe it’s 
not clean energy if it exploits and destroys 
irreplaceable Tribal cultural resources.

The sacred land, medicines, 
and traditions of Pushpum 
are in danger of destruction.

TAKE ACTION
ColumbiaRiverkeeper.org/Pushpum

Tell regulators it’s not clean energy if it destroys 
Tribal cultural resources. Learn more, follow, and 
share @ColumbiaRiverkeeper. 

http://ColumbiaRiverkeeper.org/Pushpum

